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EU COMMISSIONER INAUGURATES THE  11
TH  
EC MARITIME LAW 

COURSE 

  

  
Dr. Joe Borg, EU Commissioner for Fisheries and Maritime Affairs, inaugurated 

on the 9
th
 of February 2006 the 11

th
 Annual IMLI EC Maritime Law Course.   

 

 

 
 

Dr. Joe Borg (EU Commissioner for Fisheries and Maritime Affairs)  during his inaugural address. Sitting 

on his right: Dr. Philippe Boisson (Communication Director and Legal Adviser of Bureau Veritas and 

IMLI Governor), Prof. David Attard (Director, IMLI), Hon. Censu Galea (Minister for Competitiveness 

and Communications, Malta) and Prof. Marko Pavliha (Vice-President, Parliament of the   Republic of 

Slovenia and IMLI Governor). 

 

The EU Commissioner was welcomed by Prof. David Attard (Director, IMLI) and 

the Hon. Censu Galea (Minister for Competitiveness and Communications, 

Malta).  



  

 Dr. Philippe Boisson (Communication Director and Legal Adviser of Bureau 

Veritas, IMLI Governor) and Prof. Marko Pavliha (Vice-President of the 

Parliament Republic of Slovenia and IMLI Governor) also addressed the audience.    

 

 

 
EU Commissioner Dr. Joe Borg  with IMLI students and other distinguished guests. 

 

The Inaugural Ceremony was attended by lawyers, Ambassadors, representatives 

of the Maltese Government and Armed Forces, Judges and by other distinguished  

guests.  

 

The Commissioner’s key-note address, which focused on the forthcoming EU 

Green Paper on Maritime Affairs,  will be published in one of the next issues of 

the IMLI e-news. For more information about the 11
th  

IMLI EC Maritime Law 

Course please visit  the following link:  http://www.imli.org/enews2-18a.pdf  
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* For further information please contact Mr. Mitja Grbec (Editor, IMLI e-News) at 

publications@imli.org  

  ** If you do not want to receive IMLI e-News  in future, please return this message to 

the above address with request to DELETE in the subject field. 

 

 


